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20th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we end the 2017-2018 academic year I would like to wish you all an enjoyable, 
safe summer break. 
 
We look forward to seeing all the children back in school on Tuesday 4th September. 
Please note that Monday 3rd September is an Inset day. 
 
The cost of a school dinner increases in September to £2.10 per day, £10.50 per 
week. Please remember to use the online payment system, School Money, to pay for 
school meals, not cash. Meals should be paid for in advance. 
 
Enjoy the summer, especially if the good weather continues. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark Whyman 

mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/

